
Fire District No. 3 
TOWNSHIP OF HANOVER, COUNTY OF MORRIS 

 
 
 

Notice of Special Meeting 
 

Please take notice that on Thursday, January 2, 2020 at 6:00 P.M., the Board of 

Fire Commissioners of Fire District No. 3, will hold a special meeting to conduct a public 

hearing on the approved 2020 Budget, consistent with the provisions of N.J.S.A. 40A:14-

78.2.  This meeting will take place in the Commissioners’ Meeting Room at the Cedar 

Knolls Fire Station, 82 Ridgedale Avenue.  A copy of the 2020 Budget shall be available 

on or after December 9, 2019 at the Cedar Knolls Fire Station to any person requesting 

same. A copy of the budget will also be available on-line at htfd3.com. 

 

Robert B. Callas, Secretary 


